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The Regional Executive Director
DENR, MIMAROPA Region
Roxas Boulevard, Ermita, Manila

ATTENTION: PENRO, Oriental Mindoro
CENRO SOCORRO
PASu, Naujan Lake National Park
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FROM . The Head
FWRDEC
Maharlika, Bislig City
SUBJECT CONDUCT OF SOIL COLLECTION FOR EXTENT

DETERMINATION,  WATER COLLECTION AND
ANALYSIS IN BAMBANIN AND KISLOYAN PEATLANDS
UNDER THE STUDY ENTITLED “UPDATING
PROFILE/STATUS OF PRIORITY PEATLANDS IN THE
PHILIPPINES?.

This is in connection to the continuous implementation of the study
titled “Updating Profile/ Status of Priority Peatlands in the Philippines”. The
FWRDEC research team will continue its remaining targets and deliverables
this 37 quarter in your respective Area of Responsibility of 2 identified and
priority peatland areas namely Kisloyan and Bambanin peatlands in Oriental
Mindoro on September 22-26, 2022. The remaining activities include: soil
collection for extent determination, water collection and analysis.
Significantly, the result of the activities to be conducted will determine the
status, extent or boundary determination of the said peatland areas.

The research team headed by For. Joel B. Orella, project leader, will
conduct the following activities:

Persons Involved Activities Location Inclusive dates
For. Joel Orella Soil collection Bambanin September 22-26,
For.Janwyn for extent Peatland & 2022
Cagadas determination, Kisloyan

Water Peatland, Oriental
Collection and Mindoro
Analysis
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Thus, the holistic result of the study will be an input to management plan
and come up with procedural manual for peatland assessment for sustainable
management strategies in protecting and conserving priority peatlands in the
Philippines.

With these aforementioned activities, we may request for assistance
from CENRO Socorro and PASU office to facilitate the communication to
BLGUs and assist us during the conduct of the said activities and at the same
time will be part of mentoring of your technical personnel. The competency of
your personnel to work with the team will be of great support for the study.

For more queries, please contact For. Chyrra Tina, project staff @
09055782462/09073000722.

For information and consideration.
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